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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reading Books 

On Monday 14th December your child’s school reading books and yellow reading 

diary will be collected in for the Christmas period and returned to your child on 

Wednesday 6th January when we return to school. 

We ask that you continue to encourage your child to read during the Christmas 

holidays through the use of Oxford Reading Buddy (KS1) and Accelerated Reader 

(KS2), both of which can be accessed using your child’s login details which have been 

previously shared with you. There is also a wealth of activities on Tapestry (EYFS and 

KS1) and Google Classroom (KS2) for your child to access if you feel they would benefit 

from these during this time. 

We previously posted on our social media account regarding library access too and 

this is another source of reading material for your class. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and we look 

forward to seeing the children on Wednesday 6th January 2021. 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Rundle 

Head of School 
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